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Video Recording

Video can be a useful tool for you and your child’s 
early intervention team. It allows you and other 
team members to see your child “in real time” to 
collect information, plan intervention strategies, 
solve problems, and monitor progress together. 

Families have reported watching recordings of 
their child (and themselves) with their early 
intervention team helps them feel like an equal 
member of the team. Families have also shared 
they appreciate having the video documentation 
of their child’s progress. 

Before recording, your prior written consent will 
be obtained for the specific purposes outlined in a 
consent form (e.g. at home visits, team meetings, 
to be shared with other assessment and/or 
intervention partners, or for supervision). 
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